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From the Principal’s Desk 

  The Lap WA 

On Wednesday we hosted riders from The LapWA who have been 

riding motorcycles from the top of our state to the bottom to raise funds for Telethon. Father 

and son team Joel and Weston Jackson talked to our students about their journey through WA 

and why they embarked on the epic trip. Their journey has covered 10,000knms over 45 days. 

We were super proud to present a cheque to Joel for Telethon for $1030.00!!! Great     

fundraising effort APS!! 

 

 

 

2022 Planning and Class Requests 

We are at that time of year again when we are planning for next year. 

If you know you will be leaving our school at the end of the year, please let us know. 

Any requests for classroom placement in 2022 should be placed in writing and sent to the 

principal by Friday 5th November. Requests for individual teachers will not be considered. 

Requests should be based upon educational outcomes for children. Whilst we will consider 

these, it may not be possible to accommodate your request. 

 

 

FOR YOUR DIARY  

Week 3 

 

28 October 

*Athletics Jumps 

and Throws 

 

29 October 

* Athletics Carnival 

at ASHS 

 

Week 4 

1 November 
*Board Meeting 7 
pm 
 
2 November  
*Spencer Park 
Dental Clinic Visit 
Pre Primary,  
Year 3 & Year 6 
 
4 November 
* Back up Athletics 
Jumps and Throws 
day 
 

5 November 

* Back up Athletics 

Day at ASHS 

 

Week 5 

 

10 November 

*ASHS Transition. 

Year 6 offsite 

 

Year 5 Student 

Leader Speeches 

Due 

 

11 November 

* RISE Reward 

 

12 November 

*Albany Show Day 

– No school 
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Rottnest Camp 2022 

Our Year 6s are current off enjoying the delights of camp at Rottnest Island.  

At this point in time, it is likely we will go ahead with camp in 2022. Parents should be aware that there is a 

requirement for students to be competent to swim at the beach and take part in swimming activities. We require 

students to have passed Stage 5 to swim at Rottnest. 

If your child is not yet near this swimming level, I encourage you to take advantage of VacSwim lessons over the school 

holiday breaks.  

https://www.education.wa.edu.au/vacswim 

 

Ms Cathy Willis 

Principal  

 

Congratulations to all of our Honour Certificate Recipients and Rise Stars 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

HONOUR CERTIFICATE RECIPIENTS 

ROOM JUNIOR ROOM SENIOR 

2 
Giselle, 
Pippa & 
Lenny 

17 Oliver, Will & Rosa 

3 
Ari, Lukas & 

Ethan 
18 Izayah & Blake 

4 
Matilda & 

Jack 
20 Jordan & Mia 

5 Rori & Sol 21 Sophie & Harry 

6 
Vincent & 
Matthew 

22 Seth & Erin 

7 Mia & Kayla 23 Skylaj & Joe 

8 
Henderson 
& Bayden 

Science Rosa 

9 Ede & Elora 
Digital 

Technologies 
Percy & Charlie 

LOTE 
Olivia & 

Ava 
Phys Ed Luke & Kade 

Aussie of the Month Benjamin 

JUNIOR SENIOR 

Miles Oliver 
Liam Harrison 

Penelope Leila 
Sadie Seumas 

  

RISE Stars 

https://www.education.wa.edu.au/vacswim
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FACTION POINTS 

  

 

  

69 70 45 51 
 

 

Out and About at Albany Primary School 
 
This term, the Year 5 students will be looking at the work of a local artist. Yesterday, they were lucky enough to have 

this fabulous artist visit our school and spend the afternoon with them. 

Kerri Blades came in and talked to the children at about her passion for art. The students had prepared lots of 

interesting questions to use in the artist profile they are writing.  Kerri demonstrated some of the techniques she uses 

and showed the students how to do 'negative painting'. The students are excited to try these out later this term. 

Watch this space for our colourful creations! 
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Welcome back to School! Term 4 here we go! 

Please complete the applicable questions, place your name, room number, and 

return to the front office for your chance to win 

 

Kindy to Year 2 – Name these characters 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A 
B C 

D 
E 

F 
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Year 3-6 Senior competition – Where in the World? 
 

In which Countries would I find the following; 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Get your entries in by Wednesday lunch time for your chance to win 

Good luck…Winner announced in the next newsletter 
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The Sustainability Committee and Green Team are thrilled to 

announce that Albany Primary School’s application to the Waste 

Wise Schools program has been approved. The Minister for 

Environment, Climate Action and Commerce, Honorable Amber-Jade 

Sanderson BA MLA, has granted our school community  

$2200 to help fund our sustainability efforts. 

This grant money will go towards purchasing new bins to streamline and sort our waste collection, integrating 

composting into our learning processes and reducing our school’s waste going into landfill.  

Stay tuned for more details coming soon! 
  

 

Community News and Events 

Please note notices appearing below are not necessarily endorsed by the school.  We provide this space for community 

groups to advertise to the school community.  It is up to parents to scrutinise the activity and organisers for their child. 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Did you know…? 
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